
 

 

 01670 823198 
  Admin@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk     
 www.mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 

                                                                    
 

 

  

                                          

Mowbray Primary School 
Stakeford Lane 

Guide Post 
Choppington  

Northumberland 
NE62 5HQ 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 
 

AM/LH 
 
24 January 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Mother’s Day Lunches 
 
We are delighted to invite families into school for Mother’s Day Lunch with their children. 
 
This year, we have sessions available on: 

• Tuesday 5 March 

• Wednesday 6 March 

• Thursday 7 March 

• Friday 8 March 
 
Our kitchen will start serving at 12:30pm. 
 
Mother’s Day Lunches this year cost £3.50 per adult meal and £2.00 per child meal. 
 
In order to pay for tickets and register for your places, please ensure you do the following: 
 
Log onto. https://mowbrayprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your place for both yourself 
and your child(ren) and name everyone in the party. 
 

1. Select the date and sitting that you are requesting tickets for and enter all required 
details on the form, including any dietary requirements. 

 

• Please note that the ticket price on SchoolCloud will state £0. This is not an error as 
your tickets will have been paid for through Weduc.  

 
2. Once you have completed the SchoolCloud order. Adult tickets will need to be paid 

for on Weduc through “Offers”.  Your child’s lunch will be charged on the day as 
normal and will need to be paid for as a normal school lunch. 
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Ordering closes at 9am on Monday 12 February on Weduc and SchoolCloud. We are 
unable to accept orders after this time as catering orders will be placed based upon the 
numbers we receive by 9am. 
 
If you have trouble ordering or need help to do so, please contact Mrs Hollocks in the 
school office. 
 
Please note: 
 
If your child is on Free School Meals you do not need to pay for their Mother’s Day Lunch; 
however you must still reserve a ticket for them through the SchoolCloud link so that they 
can be counted in our catering numbers. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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